
 

 

 

 

February 10, 2021 

 

Oklahoma National Guard 

Joint Force Headquarters 

3501 NE Military Circle 

Oklahoma City, OK 73111 

 

 

Members of the Oklahoma National Guard: 

 

We in the Oklahoma Congressional Delegation would like to express our sincere gratitude to you 

and the nearly 400 Oklahoma National Guardsmen who have deployed to Washington, D.C.   

 

The events of the last month were unprecedented and have presented unique challenges to us all. 

Your efforts to ensure the safety and security of all who work within the Capitol complex are 

truly appreciated and will never be forgotten. We are incredibly thankful for your sacrifice, 

integrity, and adherence to your constitutional oath. You have operated with continued and 

impressive devotion to our great nation. Oklahoma’s guardsmen stand as an example to the 

nation, and we and the American people are grateful for your service and sacrifice.  

 

With sincere thanks and best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

STEPHANIE BICE 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

JAMES LANKFORD 

U.S. Senator 

 

 

 

MARKWAYNE MULLIN 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

TOM COLE 

Member of Congress 

JIM INHOFE 

U.S. Senator 

 

 

 

KEVIN HERN 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

FRANK LUCAS 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 


